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Precautionary measures now in effect
for Coronavirus (COVID-19)

To help limit the spread of COVID-19 and protect the health and safety of our staff and clients, Strait Area Transit is implementing the following precautionary measures: 

· Keep the greatest possible distance away from driver and other clients. 
· Must wear non-medical mask at all times while in a Strait Area Transit vehicle. 
· Must use hand sanitizer before entering.

Clients are asked to sit in the rear passenger side seat whenever possible. This is in response to the NS government’s recommendation that people keep as much distance as possible from each other. 

Whenever possible, we will limit vehicle occupancy to one passenger only. 
Clients who are ill or exhibiting any symptoms like those for the COVID-19 virus are asked to stay home until you are no longer showing symptoms. 

Clients who have traveled outside Nova Scotia are asked to refrain from using Strait Area Transit for 2 weeks after their return.
Practice good hand hygiene - Wash or sanitize hands often. 

Use cough and sneeze etiquette - Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or use a flexed elbow. Dispose of used tissues in the garbage and wash your hands, or use an alcohol-based hand rub, immediately after. 

Drivers are taking extra measures to limit the spread of germs, including wiping down door handles and other surfaces with disinfecting wipes after each passenger is dropped off. 

Your health and safety are our primary concern.
Thank you for your cooperation.



Victoria County Transit, 902-625-1475, director@satbus.ca
606 Reeves St, Unit 4, Port Hawkesbury, NS, B9A 2R7
image1.png
— =

VICTORIA COUNTY

TRANSIT

Connecting Communities





